
IN MEMORIAM 

Joan G. Rosenberg 
1917-1996 

All of us at the Oriental Institute are saddened by the death of Joan G. Rosenberg, on 
June 13th, who for so many years was an active member of the Visiting Committee, a 
devoted volunteer in the Museum Archives, a valued docent in the museum, and a gen­
erous patron of the Legacy Campaign. Joan will be remembered for her knowledge and 
far-ranging intellectual interests, her great generosity to many causes, her delightful 
wit, and her indomitable courage. We will miss Joan, and we extend our deep condo­
lences to Homer and her family. 
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